



Legal Notice
Pace, the Suburban Bus Division of the Regional Transportation Authority (“Pace”)

Notice is hereby given that Pace is holding a public hearing on the proposed permanent expansion of Route 330 – Mannheim – LaGrange Roads and Route 331 – Cumberland – 5th Avenue.  The public hearing is scheduled to take place: 

June 16, 2025
12:00 PM – 1:00 PM
Leyden Township Town Hall 
2501 N. Mannheim Road 
Franklin Park, IL 60131

As part of a pilot project that began on August 11, 2024, Pace expanded both the hours and frequency of Saturday service on Route 330 – Mannheim – LaGrange Roads and expanded the hours of Saturday service and added new Sunday/Holiday service on Route 331 – Cumberland – 5th Avenue.  As the pilot period is coming to an end, Pace is proposing to make these service improvements permanent.

Individuals wanting to offer comments on the topic to be addressed at the public hearing may do so:
· at the public hearing; 
· by submitting a completed Public Hearing Comments Form on Pace’s website at https://www.pacebus.com/public-hearing-comments; 
· by email to public.hearings@pacebus.com; 
· by mail to Pace, 550 W. Algonquin Road, Arlington Heights, IL 60005 Attention: Community Relations Department; or
· by phone at (847) 354-7943. 

Pace must receive comments by 5:00 p.m. on June 16, 2025, for the comments to be part of the official record of the public hearing.  

Individuals with disabilities who require accommodations other than transportation and individuals who require translation into a language other than English are requested to contact Pace at (847) 364-7223 (Option 3) no less than five business days prior to the date of the public hearing.



